From: Baker, James <bakerj@kalamazoocity.org>
To: 'pselden@aol.com' <pselden@aol.com>

Cc: Kik, Rebekah <kikr@kalamazoocity.org>; Okeley, Jesse <okeleyj@kalamazoocity.org>; Dorr, Orrin <dorro@kalamazoocity.org>;

Chamberlain, Jeff <chamberlainj@kalamazoocity.org>

Subject: Southwest Michigan Bikeway Route Signage

Date: Thu, Aug 30, 2018 9:05 am

Dear Kalamazoo Region Bike Route Committee,

I reaffirm that the Department of Public Services will use the M1-8A sign for the Southwest Michigan Bikeway routes for routes identified in Map No.7 for which we have jurisdictional and operational control. We will take appropriate steps to ensure the use of the KRBRC's design when erecting signs along those routes, together with Kalamazoo Region Bike Route Committee's recommended Michigan Manual of Uniform Traffic Control Devices (MMUTCD) additional supplemental signs (turn arrows and destination/distance/direction placards).

We are looking forward to signing Oakland Drive in partnership with the City of Portage as the SW Michigan Bikeway. This will be the first signed route of several routes designated in Map No.7 of the KATS non-motorized plan.

Thanks,

James J. Baker, PE

Public Services Director & City Engineer

City of Kalamazoo Department of Public Services

415 Stockbridge Ave.

Kalamazoo MI 49001

(269) 370-8715

bakerj@kalamazoocity.org

Confidentiality: Think before you Print. The information contained in this electronic mail message and any attachments is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain legally privileged, confidential information or work product. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, or forwarding of the Email message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify me by Email reply, and delete the original message from your system.